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December 8, 2022 

 

 

 
 

Dear Pastor, 

 

This letter is to highly recommend that you seriously consider supporting Gary Zdziarski as a 

missionary to Poland.  Gary Zdziarski is an outstanding Christian, smart, fundamental, a      
soul-winner, separated, and has a dedicated, Godly wife.  Pastor Zdziarski has proven his 

dedication to the work of God for decades and is known for his integrity. When I was eleven 

years old, Gary served as my bus captain and youth pastor. Gary worked with me in the projects 

of Chicago and got me prepared to train for the ministry. He was a “Paul” with me as his 

“Timothy.” Gary has raised serious minded, God-fearing children and has successfully pastored 
several churches. 

 

I have known Gary for thirty-two years and he has only gotten stronger in the Lord throughout 

the years. In my opinion he has more than succeeded at everything he has endeavored to do.  It 
would be a wise investment of your missions’ dollars to support the Zdziarski’s to reach Poland 

for Jesus Christ.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.  Please call me if you have any questions. 

 
      Sincerely, 

       

 

 

      Courtney Lewis 
      Pastor 
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